



Full Committee Meeting	Thursday 12 th Jan 2023
Attendees	Leigh Jenkins, Ian Ainscough, Charlie Price, Ina Morris,
Apologies	Hannah Ormerod

- 1. IM raised the issue of coaches for the track sessions. The attendee numbers have increased such that we now need to ensure we have 2 coaches per session with regard to BTF coaching requirements. Committee agree we need to ensure we do this, and IM will talk with the other coaches to try to ensure this.
- 2. IM raised that forward planning for track coaches would improve if E Port runners were able to access Nifty. IM will talk to her contact at E Port and LJ will discuss options with Dan regarding Nifty, to try and facilitate this.
- 3. IM said swim sessions numbers are improving and the first University swim went well.
- 4. IM said that the recent coaches meeting went well, and she will continue to keep in contact to further improve the roles.
- 5. IM said that the BTF will be holding beginners events/training sessions in the area, they will be open to non-members and members. Chester Tri will be hosting and providing coaches for these sessions full details to follow in the coming months. These events will provide members with training and experience and will hopefully enhance the club status and lead to increased membership.
- 6. A proposed training camp in Mallorca has been publicised. IW and TF are willing to organize and have asked for interested parties to let them know. It was discussed as to whether it should be renamed a cycling trip, with the potential for swim and runs rather than a club training camp.
- 7. IM is trying to get more members to train up as BTF coaches. The club is happy to pay for the courses. LJ will check what commitment is required from any new coach if we do pay.
- 8. CP has begun to review the last Development Plan. IM and CP are meeting to commence the details.
- 9. Next meeting is on Feb 15th.